
 

 

 

EVENTS ELSEWHERE 

 

AN EVENING WITH LUCY OWEN:  Community Liaison – The Haven: 

Monday 25 November at 7.30pm at The Church At Perton.  See poster 

for more details. 

URC AREA MEETING: Clare, the Church Secretary of Dursley 

Tabernacle will speak about her experiences on a recent URC-sponsored 

visit to Israel / Palestine. Thursday 28 November 2019 at Penn URC -  

11am. There is a free church car park.  See poster. 

 

CC SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEWS 

ST PETER’S CONCERT:  Some wonderful solos with an unusual one on 

the tuba, a musical evening performed with verve and enthusiasm.  Thank 

you to all who helped to set up, clear up afterwards and on the evening 

itself.  Both the school and church having £600 each.  Many thanks from 

the Social Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 
Christ Church:  

8.00am          Communion                  Rev Phil Wootton 

11.00am         Sunday Praise            Alison Bull & Rev Phil Wootton 

Prayer ministry is normally available after the service near the Lady Chapel  

Christian Aid Christmas cards will be on display for ordering in the Jubilee Room. 

There is also a selection of Advent calendars to order. 

 

 4.00pm       Memorial Service         Rev Phil Wootton 

 

Good Shepherd 

9.30am           Family Communion       Rev Carol Harley, Richard Shreeve &  
                                                         Rev Phil Wootton 
                                             

COLLECT 

God of holiness, your glory is proclaimed in every age: as we rejoice in 

the faith of your saints, inspire us to follow their example with boldness 

and joy; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

PRAYER AFTER COMMUNION 

God, the source of all holiness and giver of all good things: may we who 

have shared at this table as strangers and pilgrims here on earth be 

welcomed with all your saints to the heavenly feast on the day of your 

kingdom; through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

Find us online at: www.christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 
CC email: info@christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

Parish Office: 01902 238988 
Rector’s email: philwootton@sky.com 
Rev Phil Wootton is contactable by email 
or Tel: 01902 751116 

facebook address for Christ Church: 
facebook.com/cctettenhallwood 
facebook address for Good Shepherd: 

PARISH NOTICES: Christ Church and 

The Church of the Good Shepherd for the 

week beginning Sunday 03 November 2019 

All Saints’ Sunday 

This Week’s Readings                   Next Week’s Readings  

2 Thessalonians 1: 1-4, 11-12           Job 19: 23-27a  

Luke 19: 1-10                              John 15: 9-17                  
If you would like a copy of today’s readings please ask a Sidesperson 

  

PASTORAL: BOTH CHURCHES 
If you are aware of any member of our congregations who is unwell, going into hospital 

or just struggling in general, please let us know: 

For Christ Church contact Veronica Milward on 763468 or Liz Biddulph on 618394. 

For Good Shepherd contact Chris Nickholds on 753969 or Jane Brough on 762605.  

Rev Carol Harley is available for anyone who would like a confidential conversation about 

any matter. To make an appointment, please call her on 755316. 

 



 

This Week 

Monday                   12.45pm      Prayer Lunch at CC 

Tuesday           1.30-3.30pm      Place of Welcome at CC 

                                2.00pm     Wood Road Surgery Meeting at CC 

Wednesday              9.30am      Holy Communion at GS 

                                2.30pm      Reflective Prayer Group at Wombourne                       

Thursday                9.30am      Holy Communion at CC 

                        11.00-1.00pm     Dementia Support Group at CC 

                                 2.30pm     Prayers for Parliament & Nation at CC 

Friday              12.45-2.15pm     Little Angels at CC 

Saturday          10.30-3.30pm    Craft & Collectables Fair at GS                                                 
                        

PARISH NOTICES 

NEXT SUNDAY AT GOOD SHEPHERD: - Café Style worship: Coffee 

and toast will be served from 9am before our service next week. Come 

and join us for a chat over breakfast before the service.  Fairtrade stall 

will be available next Sunday and every second Sunday, selling lots of 

Fairtrade goods.  You can also place orders for other goods available 

from the Fairtrade shop. Please see Nat on the stall after the service. 

ANNUAL MEMORIAL SERVICES: Today at CC and 10 November at 

GS, both at 4.00pm. All those who have been bereaved and had 

funerals organised through the parish have received personal invitations. 

Others are most welcome to attend, and if you want someone’s name 

remembered in the service please add it to the list at the back of 

church. 

 

How can I help to save Wood Road Surgery?  1. Send an email to the 

CCG ( Clinical Commissioning Group) 2. Come to the public meeting on 5 

November at 2pm at Christ Church, when the final decision will be 

taken. Please see Anja or Pat Morris for details or email 

savewoodrdsurgery@gmail.com 

REFLECTIVE PRAYER GROUP:  Wednesday 06 November at 2.30pm at Flat 12 
Churchwell Court, Walk Lane, Wombourne, where we will be reflecting on Bible 

promises.  All welcome.  Enquiries re: transport to Veronica Milward 01902 
763468. 

PRAYERS FOR PARLIAMENT & NATION:  Thursday 07 November at 2.30pm 

in the Jubilee Room at CC, using prayers by the National Christian Trust.  Copies 
of the booklet are available at the back of CC for use before the start of 
11.00am service or to take home. 

CRAFT AND COLLECTABLES FAIR: to be held at the GS on Saturday 09 
November 10.30am - 3.30pm. Refreshments and cakes will also be on sale. See 
poster for more details. 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 10 November 10.30am Joint Service at CC 

with Tettenhall Wood URC. (8.00am at CC and 9.30 at GS continue as 

normal). 

BARNARDO’S COFFEE MORNING: You are all invited to have coffee 

with us at 10.30am on Thursday 21 November at 12, The Heronry, WV6 

8DY. There will be plenty of homemade cakes, biscuits, mince pies and 

mincemeat and other items to buy, and also Christmas cards and a raffle. 

As usual there will be sandwiches and a glass of wine afterwards. This is 

a very enjoyable and sociable way to spend a morning, and raise much 

needed funds for Barnardo's!  Contact Rosemary Malpas on 01902 

763398. 

CHRISTIAN AID Winter Quiz sheets now on sale for £1.50 from 

Angela Williams or David Fulljames. 

WOLVERHAMPTON GRANDMENTORS: Adam Wisdish recently visited both 

churches to introduce the Grandmentoring scheme – how older people can 
volunteer to mentor young people leaving the care system. To contact him, email 
adam.wisdish@volunteeringmatters.org.uk or phone 07823413256 

CONTACT COFFEE: At the recent planning meeting for the Contact Coffee 
Group it was decided to cease the group in its current form. However in order to 
keep the friendship going we have booked a lunch at South Staffs Golf Club for 

Sunday March 1st 2020. Details to follow in the New Year. The balance of the 
funds, £105 has been donated to Acorn Children’s Hospice at Walsall. 

REGULAR SERVICES IN TETTENHALL WOOD PARISH 

Christ Church:      Sunday    8.00am  Holy Communion 

                                11.00 Sunday Praise [1st Sunday of the month] 

                                11.00am  Parish Communion [all other Sundays] 

                  Thursday    9.30am  Holy Communion 

Good Shepherd:    Sunday         9.30am   Family Communion 

Wednesday   9.30am   Holy Communion  

PRAYER POINTS 

Please include these items in your prayers this week: 

• Our junior church leaders & children 
• Our local schools & teachers 
• Mental health doctors & nurses 

Good Shepherd Prayer Area: Kemberton Road, Kemberton Close 

 


